
Issue 83 

2nd July 2020  

Launton C of E School 

Newsletter 

 

 
 

 
 A message from St Mary’s Church 
 

 
 

The next Family Service - 10am 
via Zoom 

(Please note the new time) 

Our theme is:    “Friendship” 
Details available from Revd Peter 

on 

revpeterwright@gmail.com 
or  01869 572272 

 
  

 
 

A weekly update for children  

Message from Mrs. Paterson, Miss Coleman, Mrs Terry, Miss Cooke, 

Miss Nightingale and Miss Robb to the pupils 

 
Hello Team, 
 
We are really pleased that we have been able to invite all the children who haven’t 
yet had a turn to be back in school, to come for a visit. We are looking forward to 
seeing you and hearing about some of the things that you have been doing at 
home. 
 
We welcomed Miss Kapp and Miss Morton to school today and told them all about 
our school and what it will be like in September when all the children and all the 
adults will be at school every day. 
 
This is a picture of some of the things that we have been getting ready in school to 
make exploding books with all the children who are coming to school to visit. 
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